
Marion Central Appraisal District 
Appraisal Review Board 

Minutes from January 3, 2024 
1st quarterly meeting 

 
 

 
Present were ARB members Brenda Wilson and David Ozee. Also, present were 
Ann Lummus, Chief Appraiser; Carolyn Sandefur, and Christopher Sandefur. 
Absent from the meeting was Lyle Spellings. 
 
Brenda Wilson called the meeting to order at 9:11 am and established a quorum. 
 
Next on the agenda was to approve the minutes from the October 3, 2023, 
meeting. David Ozee made the motion to approve, seconded by Brenda Willson, 
and approved by all. 
 
Next, Brenda Willson went over the changes from 2023 4th quarter and made the 
motion to accept the changes. David Ozee seconded and approved by all. 
 
Brenda Willson then asked if there was any other business and there was not. She 
then asked if there was a motion to close the meeting, David Ozee seconded, and 
it was accepted. The meeting closed at 9:22 am. 
 
 
 


